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May 14, 2004

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing this letter of recommendation on behalf of Kimberly Rife based on our professional association via Unitime, a time and attendance software system company.  During my association with Ms. Rife, I have found her to be intelligent and trustworthy as well as energetic, tenuous and organized in taking on challenging projects.

Unitime was in the implementation stages of its intricate system when Ms. Rife became a member of  the Ozburn Hessey Logistics project team.  During this time, she quickly established herself and got up to speed with the system and was instrumental to the project’s success by contributing heavily in the following areas:

· Due diligence performance of all business and functional requirements to ensure expectations were met and the project scope was clearly defined.

· Discovery and gap analysis of base system functionality versus customizations, enhancements, and interfaces.

· Establishing project timelines and identification of milestone dates and events.

· Acquisition and configuration of software and hardware.

· Validation testing of data, hardware, and/or system interfaces to ensure accuracy of system transactions.

· Training in the operation and usage of the system.
Ms. Rife took on the challenges and not only mastered them, but distinguished herself by monitoring the process.  She is one of the brightest, most astute individuals that I have encountered in my years at Unitime.  I fully recommend Kim without any reservations and feel that she will be successful in any endeavor that greets her.

Best regards,

Robin R. Griffith

Senior Account Manager

Unitime Systems, Inc.
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